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25th January 2023 
 

Year 2 Pirate Workshop 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
On Wednesday 8th February, Poole Museum will be visiting us to deliver an exciting pirate workshop. They 
will be bringing pirate objects for us to explore and we will learn about the famous Poole pirate, Harry Paye.  
 
On this day, children can come into school dressed up as a pirate ready for our workshop. If you do not have 
any pirate costumes then please don’t worry, a white shirt and some baggy trousers will be fine. 
 
To cover the cost of the workshop, we are asking for £3 per child. 
 
Please pay via your online MCAS account. This is the only way we can accept payment. When you pay online 
through MCAS, you are giving consent for your child to attend the workshop within school. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office, or message your class teacher on Class Dojo. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss J Hawkins 
Year 2 Lead 
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